
We’re Looking
Do you know a great landscaper? How about a dependable snow
removal/plow?
Our new council service center in Milford is in need of both
of these. If you are a licensed contractor and interested in
beautifying our new home, please contact Rick Riopelle for
more information.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/were-looking/
mailto:Rick@mayflowerbsa.org

